
NOTICE 

MANITOBA COURTS 

Wi-Fi AVAILABLE IN THOMPSON COURT CENTRE 

 

As part of ongoing efforts to improve and modernization services, Manitoba 

Courts has added Wi-Fi to the Thompson Court Office effective April 10, 2019 

Members of the legal profession who are interested in receiving Wi-Fi access are 

to contact Shelly Green at Shelly.Green@gov.mb.ca  

 

 

 

ISSUED BY: LISA NESS 
A/Executive Director, Manitoba Court Operations 
 
 
 
 
DATE: April 11, 2019 
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